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US 41 (Land O' Lakes Blvd) Median Improvements at Carson Drive in Pasco Co 254677-5-18

Project Details
Work Type Safety

Improvements
Phase Completed
Project Start November 8,

2021
City Land O' Lakes
County Pasco
Road Land O' Lakes

Boulevard
US 41

Construction
Cost

$256,725.29

Estimated
Completion

Early 2022

Contractor Cone & Graham,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Randy Aebersold
  727-575-8300
 
Randall.Aebersold@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Casron
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of January 12, 2022, all construction activities associated
with this project have been completed. 

The Florida Department of Transportation's Design-Build Firm, Cone
& Graham, Inc., is constructing a directional median opening at US
41 (Land O' Lakes Boulevard) and Carson Drive in Pasco County.  

Other improvements include extending the US 41 (Land O' Lakes
Boulevard) dual left-turn lanes onto SR 54 .  

This project is expected to finish in early 2022.   


